
 

 

2023 Holiday Concert       
 

 

Paris Central School will be hosting our annual Holiday Concert on 

December 20 in the school gym.   

 

 

There will be two shows on Wednesday, December 20: one at 12pm, and 

the other at 6pm.  The two show times are to accommodate work 

schedules of families and to abide by our building fire code 

requirements.  Tickets will be limited to 2 per family and any family 

wanting more than 2 tickets will be considered after all families have 

received their first 2 tickets.   

 

 

Please bring your ticket to be permitted to the show. 
   
 
 
 

 
 


